
 

 

 
 
 

 
Pool Party 

Make a splash at the 
Greystone Pool on 
Saturday, August 17th, 
from 5:30-8:30.  The HOA 
will provide all food, 
desserts and beverages.  
Craig Sampson is 
coordinating this year’s 
event but he needs 

volunteers who can help with set-up, grilling and 
clean-up.  RSVP by Sunday, August 11th, with an e-
mail to Craig (craigsampson@bellsouth.net) to let 
him know what you can help with as well as how 
many are attending and whether you are a Greystone 
Pool member.  See you there! 
 

Car Alert 
Recently there have been a number of neighborhood 
car “break-ins.” If you leave your car on the street or 
in a driveway, make sure valuables are out of sight 
and the car doors are locked. 
 

Winner by a 
Yard… 
“Yard of the Month” is up and 
running.  Congratulations to 
our June and July winners for 
their outstanding efforts in 
maintaining their property. 
 

Neighborhood Directory 2019 
This year’s Crosswinds directories were delivered to 
all block captains in June. Thank 
you to Craig Sampson for 
updating and assembling the 
directories and to all our block 
captains for getting them out to 
HOA members.  If you have not 
received your copy of the directory, please check with 
your block captain or notify the HOA through the 
website link. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Large Trucks on Bridgeport 
There is a weight limit for vehicles on Bridgeport 
Drive.  Heavy trucks taking a shortcut through 
neighborhood streets will damage the road.  Please 
write down the information on the truck and call the 
company to report them. 
 
 

 
Volunteers Needed 

We have an immediate need for the position of HOA 
President.  Duties include scheduling board 
meetings, responding to resident inquiries, tracking 
the YOM program, overseeing events, and recruiting 
volunteers.  If you are interested in becoming more 
involved in your neighborhood, this is the position for 
you.  Contact the board through the website link. 
 
Cara Kelber will be organizing the Halloween Parade, 
Costume Contest and Party.  She is in need of 
volunteers for judging costumes and bringing 
desserts.  Contact Cara by e-mail at 
clkelber@outlook.com. 
 

Mark Your Calendar 
 

 
 
 
 
HOA Board of Directors 
President:  Open 
Vice President:  Lori Matteson 
Treasurer:  Krista Adams  
Directory:  Craig Sampson  
Newsletter:  Cynthia Johnson  
Website:   Eric Szymczyk  
Member at Large:  Cara Kelber 
 
Crosswinds Website:  http://www.crosswindsraleigh.com 

 

WindWord  

 The official newsletter of the Crosswinds Homeowners’ Association  
 

The July 2019 edition of… 

August 17:  Pool Party, 5:30-8:30, Greystone Pool 
October 6:  Fall Mixer, 4-6 pm, Milton’s 
October 31:  Halloween Party, Anchor Court, 5:00 
   (Parade and Costume Contest begins at 5:15) 
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